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Thursday 3rd November 2022  

 

 

Whole School ‘No Outsiders’ Workshop 
 

  
Dear Parents & Carers,  
 

We would like to invite you for a ‘No Outsiders’ workshop on Friday 18th November at 2pm-

3pm. 

 
The ‘No Outsiders’ project’s main aim is to promote a sense of belonging and community 
and to prepare young people and adults for life as global citizens.  We have been 
developing what this looks like at Horn Park over the last few years.  Through assemblies 
and stand-alone sessions, we have been discussing stories and real-life events that enable 
children to explore the main theme of “All Different, All Welcome”.  
 
This workshop will be a fantastic an opportunity for us to share with you what these sessions 
look like and how we are using our texts to engage children in conversations around 
celebrating ourselves and our differences.  
 
The workshop will involve a chance for you to come and discuss the project with us and 
then join a session in your child’s class so you can see what it is first hand. 
 
The session will be split into two parts: 
  

2.00pm - 2.30pm: ‘No Outsiders’ parent workshop 

 

2.30pm – 3.00pm: ‘No Outsiders’ sessions in classes 
 
We look forward to seeing you there!  
  
Kind regards,  
 
 

Miss Osborne  
  
 
 


